

## GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

## **Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B**

August 19, 2013

Matthew Marcou, Chair Public Space Committee District Department of Transportation Public Space Permit Branch Third Floor 1100 4th Street, SW Washington, DC 20004 matthew.marcou@dc.gov

RE: Proposed installation of bollards at 1050 Connecticut Ave NW, for a DDOT Public Space Permit (2B01)

Dear Chairman Marcou,

At its regular meeting on August 14, 2013, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood

Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered the above-referenced matter.

With 7 of 9 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (7-0):

ANC 2B supports the installation of bollards at 1050 Connecticut Ave NW.

Commissioners Mike Silverstein (mike.silverstein@dupontcircleanc.net), Will Stephens (will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net), and Mike Feldstein (mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net) are the Commission's representatives in this matter.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

William J. Hephens

Will Stephens Chairman

Cc: Catrina Harrison Juan Amaya Catrina Felder Bernadette Edwards Courtney Williams